
 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
July 24, 2019 

 
Present were Chairman Hannon, Commissioners Hinze, Simpson, St. James, Wolf and Alternate 
Commissioners Berlandy, Tulin and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The meeting was 
called to order at 8:41 p.m.   
 
New Business 
 
No New Business. 
 
Other Business 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
 
The LAC meet July 11, 2019 and their minutes were reviewed with the Commission.  
Commissioner Wolf commented that Liz Dolphin has accepted the position of Executive 
Director with the Farmington Land Trust.   
 
Commissioners Hinze and St. James 
 
The Commission thanked John Hinze and Inez St. James for their service on the Conservation 
and Inland Wetlands Commission. 
 
Planner’s Report 
 
PAC Group 
 
Payment has been received from the PAC Group for the reduced fine amount determined by the 
Commission October 3, 2018.  
 
Minutes 
 
June 19, 2019 Meeting Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Hinze/Isner) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the July 10, 2019 Conservation Commission meeting minutes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:44 p.m. 
 
SJM 


